To:       
Superintendents

From:

Mr. Raymond Simon, Director

Date:

December 2, 2002
Re:

Job Fair, Scheduled for Friday and Saturday, January 17 and 18, 2003

This letter is to share with you some exciting news for public schools in Arkansas.  In January, the Arkansas Department of Education (ADE) and the Arkansas Department of Higher Education (ADHE) will host the third annual statewide Teacher/Administrator Job Fair.  

Knowing that Arkansas schools will have many positions to fill during the next school year, these agencies are working together to provide Arkansas public schools with an opportunity to recruit for those positions.  Every registered school district will have an individual booth for school district personnel to display the district’s information and personally talk with potential recruits.

The Job Fair will be held on Friday and Saturday,  January 17 and 18, 2003, at the Clear Channel Metroplex Event Center, 10800 Colonel Glenn Road in Little Rock (just off I-430 @ exit 5) where there is plenty of parking available.  On Friday, January 17,  the Job Fair will be open from 12:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  On Saturday, January 18,  the Job Fair will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

The two hosting agencies will place advertisements in several Arkansas newspapers, and run ads on television and radio to announce this opportunity to prospective school employees.  We invite you to take advantage of this opportunity, and utilize a booth both days.  You will have the opportunity to recruit for teachers, administrator, or other staff that you  will need for the next school year.  We recommend that you set up information at your booth approximately one hour in advance of the opening. 

Staff members from the ADE Offices of Professional Licensure and Professional Quality Enhancement will be on hand to answer licensure questions, and to discuss other topics, such as the required criminal background check.  There will also be booths staffed by specialists from many other offices at ADE.  A representative from the Office of Non-Traditional Licensure will provide information for people who do not have a teaching license but who are interested in the teaching profession.

This is an exciting opportunity for you to join us in celebrating the Third Annual Teacher/Administrator Job Fair.  There is a registration fee of $75 per school district.  per exhibit area.  The fee provides for an 8’x 10’ exhibit area, one table and two chairs, draping, signage, and refreshments for the booth staffers for both days.  A registration form is provided in order that we reserve space.  

If you need hotel accommodations for Friday, January 17, 2003, we have secured a block of rooms at the La Quinta Inn, 11701 Interstate 30, Little Rock.  La Quinta’s phone number is (501) 455-2300.  When making reservations, ask for the “Department of Education/Job Fair” block, and you will be offered a special rate of $39.99/night (based on availability).

By December 18, 2002, please complete the attached registration form and fax it to 501-682-5118 or mail it to the Arkansas Department of Education, Attn: Dr. Frank Servedio, 4 State Capitol Mall, Rm 405-B, Little Rock, AR 72201.  For more information visit http://arkedu.state.ar.us/, and see Job Fair under “What’s New”.  If you have questions you may call Dr. Servedio at 501-682-4589.  I hope to see you there on January 17th and 18th.










Visit http://arkedu.state.ar.us/.  See Job Fair under “What’s New”.


